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Two Injured in Motorcycle Wreck Near Falls City
(KLZA)-- Two people suffered injuries in a motorcycle wreck east of Falls City Sunday evening.

The Richardson County Sheriff’s Office says 36-year-old Jason Tilton of Falls City was northbound
on 655 Avenue about three-quarters of a mile south of Highway 159 when he lost control of his
motorcycle. The motorcycle left the roadway, coming to rest in a ditch on the east side of the road.

Tilton was transported by private vehicle to Community Medical Center in Falls City and later flown
to another hospital for treatment of his injuries. A passenger, 34-year-old Tara Tackett, suffered
minor injuries in the wreck.

The wreck was reported shortly after 6 Sunday evening.
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